
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Conway                                            Term:   Term 5   

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
  

 

A big Hello from Conway class.  

 

This term we have been very busy with 

lots of activities and days to celebrate. 

 

Our new food tasting sessions this term 

has provided six different foods each 

week to explore, touch, smell or taste. 

Some great and brave efforts from the 

class! 

 

Our adventure sessions this term have 

covered different elements of our ‘build it 

up’ topic that has incorporated our 

maths and English and communication 

skills. 

 

As the weather has improved (slightly), 

we have been able to take learning 

outside again which has helped 

expanding our exercise sessions. 

 

MakeSense Theatre has provided a new 

and exciting story ‘The Dream Emporium’ 

that has captured a calming essence 

through music and drama.  

 

Our topic this term has also seen some 

fabulous art work, which has brightened 

up our corridor.  
 

 

 

 

We hope you have a  good break, 

 

Conway Class 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          


